
A special meeting of the Great Meadows Regional Board of Education 

was held on Wednesday, January 13, 2010, at Liberty Elementary 

School, Liberty Township.  The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM 

by Jennifer Cassini, President.  A statement was read that adequate 

notice of the meeting had been given in accordance with the Open 

Public Meetings Act. 

  

Flag salute. 

  

ROLL CALL: 

  

Present: Jennifer Cassini, Peggy Faulborn, Joe Mahal, Joe Mailloux, 

Matthew Mowatt, Ed O’Melia, Jason Schaffer, Kimberly Schaffer, and 

William Vonder Haar. 

  

Absent: None. 

  

Dr. Timothy Frederiks, Superintendent, and Julie Mumaw, Business 

Administrator, were also in attendance. 

  

There were 65 members of the public in attendance. 

  

Danielle Hamblin, Director of Curriculum and Instruction, and Ernest 

Batha, Jr., Liberty School Principal, did a power-point presentation 

on the challenges and benefits of realignment of Liberty Elementary 

School and Central Elementary School, both presently k-5 schools, 

with respect to the students, teachers and curriculum. 

  

A question and answer period were held. 

  

Motion by Joe Mahal, seconded by Peggy Faulborn, to adjourn at 9:20 

PM. 

Motion carried in a unanimous voice vote. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

  

  

Julie Mumaw 

Board Secretary 
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